M BALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary
FROM: Brenda McKenzie, President & CEO ;’1-%”\-"{_7‘
DATE: February 28, 2013

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill Resolution 13-0095R
Hyatt Regency Baltimore Labor Peace Agreement

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City Council
Resolution 13-0095R. This resolution discusses the role of the City and its relationship with the Hyatt
Regency Baltimore, focusing specifically on employment protocols.

The Law Department is currently reviewing the nature of the agency relationships that will guide
BDC’s response to your request. The resolution raises a number of issues which require time and
analysis, given the extensive history and numerous entities that have been involved in the project since
inception. BDC respectfully requests that this Honorable Council allow the Law Department an
opportunity to review the issues raised in the Resolution.

Upon the completion of the Law Department’s review, BDC will provide a more detailed

response regarding this matter.

ce Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson

365, Charles Street « Suite 1600 « Baltimore, MD 21201-3015 - (el 4108379305 - fax410 837 6363 WWW.BALTIMOREDEVELOPMENT.COM



